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Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
We are excited to be working with BikeRight to offer Bikeability Level 2 to Year 5. 
 
Please use the link below for more information about the course and to provide consent for your 
child to participate.  
 

Parent/Guardian:  

1. Register with Bikeright by clicking the link.  

https://bikeright.co.uk/events/affa7e2f-3c95-46ee-ad08-4ab2430dd8c4/  

2. Once registered and confirmation email received:  

3. Click back on the link above to book and at the same time, give consent (tick box). 

 

Please register your child by Friday 5th April. 

 
Once we have all children registered we can sort groups and provide you with the day they need 
to bring in their bikes and helmet, this is a 1 day course. 
 
Your child will need to wear suitable outdoor clothing such as jumper, waterproof coat, hat, 
gloves, jogging bottoms and suitable footwear. 
 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr L Wiggs 
PE Lead 
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